Kimley»Horn

Date: August 15", 2017

Cotter Christian, Project Engineer/Manager

City of Margate Community Redevelopment Agency
5790 Margate Blvd.

Margate, Florida 33063

Re: Margate Community Redevelopment Agency — Recommendation to Award Contract
Melaleuca Drive Improvement Project
Bid No. MCRA 2017-03
KHA Project No. 043613003

Dear Mr. Christian:

The City of Margate Community Redevelopment Agency (CRA) received and opened bids for
the above-referenced project on July 20, 2017. A total of four (4) bids were read out loud. The
apparent low bidder is Stone Concept with a grand total bid amount of $384,511.00. The other
bids received were from PE Services, with a bid of $ $409,155.30, Weekly Asphalt, with a bid of
$425,688.00, and Arazoza Brother, with a bid of $487,551.60. Stone Concepts bid is $26,644.30
less than the next lowest bidder, PE Services.

After review of the information provided, Kimley Horn and Associates Inc. has no objection to
the City of Margate Community Redevelopment Agency awarding the Copans Road Median
Improvements Project, CRA Bid No. MCRA 2017-03 to the low, responsive and responsible
bidder, Stone Concepts.

We appreciate the opportunity to assist the CRA with this important project and look forward to
proceeding into the construction phase.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact me at 954-535-5133.
Sincerely,
Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc.
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